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ISSUE 35 

30th June 2017 

Future Diary Dates 

Mon 10th July    School Reports due to go home. 

Tues 11th July  All Day  Whole School Trip to Martin Mere  

Mon 17th July  1.30  School Sports Day 

Tues 18th July  9.00-3.30  Whole School Forest Day  

Fri 21st July  10.30-12.00 Leavers Service , school closes at 12.00 for Summer  
        see overleaf for messages from the Friends 

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Lucy Spar, Jacob Barnes and Seth Wilcock 

Class 2 :    Dylan Jameson, Harry Slater  and Emily Maiden 

Happy Birthday to Rebecca Rigby who was 11 yesterday Thursday 29th June and Sophie Clark who will be 7 on    
Saturday 2nd July. 

Picnic Afternoon 

What a lovely relaxed afternoon we had on Sunday with fantastic musical entertainment and rather funny magical and 
Punch and Judy acts, which the children (and adults) loved. A massive thank you to the Fitzherbert-Brockholes family for 
opening their gardens for us all. The free prize winners were : Joan Gornall, Evelyn Smith and Katie Stott. 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately rain stopped play on Tuesday! The new date for the sports Day  is Monday 17th July at 1.30pm (weather 

permitting!) 

Transition Days 

Ted, Rebecca Ella and Emily spent Wednesday having a little taste of what is to come in September, all the children enjoyed 

their days and are looking forward to their next journey in education. 

Borwick Hall Trip 

What a fantastic day the year 5 & 6 , Mrs Britton and Mrs Huck had at Borwick Hall on Thursday. Looking through the     

photographs it certainly looks lots of fun. Climbing the pole, team building activities, canoeing and getting very very wet 

was the order of the day! 

Next Week ! 

We thought last week had been busy but next week we have so much to look forward too. Monday , Morecambe fire    

fighters are our guests to talk to the children in years 2, 5 and 6 about very important stay safe fire information then it is 

the long awaited “Chippy Lunch”-  no packed lunches required today, only a fruit snack and drink. Tuesday sees Class 2 

spending the morning in Garstang on their Geography field trip and after school selected children are participating in the 

small school athletics tournament at Garstang Community Academy. On Friday it is non-uniform day (in exchange for Raffle 

and tombola prizes for the BBQ). More details about the BBQ  overleaf. 

End of Term 

Just to let everyone know that sadly at the end  of term Mrs Towns has decided to retire. Mrs Towns wrote  “I have  
enjoyed thirteen wonderful years at this very special school and I wish pupils, parents, staff 
and governors every success in the future..”   We will all miss her dearly in school. 

W/C 3rd July  

Mon 3rd    9.15   Yr 2 ,5 & 6  Stay safe fire talks from Morecambe fire brigade. 

   12.00  Chippy Lunch (no packed lunches required today)  

Tues 4th    9.00  Class 2 Geography Field Trip to Garstang 

   1.30-3.30  Mini Multi-Skills (Last session of the  school year today) 

   3.45-5.00  Athletics Tournament at GCA (separate letter sent) 

Weds 5th   10.30  Swimming     

Thurs 6th   3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - SAQ and Tennis 

Fri 7th    Non-Uniform Day in return for Raffle and Tombola Prizes 

   3.10  Celebration Assembly 

   6.00-8.00  School & Parish BBQ  



NEWSLETTER 

C
la

u
g

h
to

n
 S

t 
M

a
r

y
’s

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

ISSUE 35 

30th June 2017 

 

 

Friends Information 
 

BBQ—Friday 7th July 6.00pm—8.00pm 

 

There will be a rota given out next week to everyone who has kindly volunteered to man the bouncy 
castle/slide. Please note that we will be charging a small fee of £1 for children to play on them which 
will give them 3 lots of 3 minute sessions. This will help with the cost of hiring them. There will also 
be a list given out to parents who have kindly volunteered to help manning stalls just to confirm what 
you have been assigned to.  
 
There is a list in the porch for anyone who would like to make and bring a salad. Please could we have 
a few more volunteers because we ran out last year! Any parents who don't come to school please 
could you let school or Elaine know if you want to bring a salad so we can put you on the list. Please 
could we also have donations of cakes for the cake stall.  
 
There will be a non uniform day next Friday 7th July in exchange for bringing in tombola or raffle  
prizes.  
 

Float Dismantle 8th  July 10.00am 

 

We will be dismantling the float at Amanda & Ivan's farm from 10.00am on Saturday 8th July. All help 
would be greatly appreciated!  

 

 


